


address regulatory shortcomings in the absence of existing rules to regulate the comprehensive
closure of sites like Vermilion. We need state rules that require the safe long-term storage of
toxins that are now in coal ash ponds

Please strengthen and implement the Illinois rules as quickly as possible so that my business and
my community are protected from impacts of the coal ash pits at the retired Vermillion Power
Station.

Tod Satterthwaite
Co-owner, Kickapoo Landing, Inc.









| urge you to move forward with the rulemaking!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Verena Owen

cc: State Senator Melinda Bush

State Representative Sheri Jesiel

htto://www.nrg.com/legalicoal-combustion-residuals/ Waukegan - Waukegan, IL










